
 
 

Delta Electronics, Inc. 
DC/DC Converters End of Life Notification 

 
                                                            Dec. 13, 2016 

 
This is to notify you that Delta will discontinue the product listed below, and replacement 
parts are scheduled.  Please refer to below for the details. 
 

EOL Product P/N: 

IPM Series:  
IPM04C0A0R06FA IPM12C0A0R04FA IPM24S0A0R03FA IPM24S0C0R03FA 
IPM04C0A0S06FA IPM12C0A0S04FA IPM24S0A0S03FA IPM24S0C0S03FA 
IPM04S0A0R10FA IPM12S0A0R08FA IPM24S0B0R03FA  
IPM04S0A0S10FA IPM12S0A0S08FA IPM24S0B0S03FA  
 
 
Delta will accept Last Buy Purchase Order for the above mentioned EOL products by 
Jun 13, 2017 and discontinue the production by Sep 13, 2017 
 
Thank you for your immediate attention to this End of Life notification. If you have any 
questions or concerns or plan to place a Last Buy Order, please feel free to contact your 
local distributor or sales representative. 

 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
DCBU, EPSBG 
Delta Electronics, Inc. 
 


